
   

  

    
   

 
 

 
 

  

From: Privacy of natural persons

Privacy of natural persons

Sent: Saturday, 24 September 2022 6:10 pm 
To: ACregs 
Subject: Updates to treatment regulations 

I agree with the proposal as it pertains to physiotherapy. The increase needs to mirror the rates on the allied health 
services contract so the increase in renumeration should be at the 9% end of the scale 

Cheers 
Jessica 
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